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Corrigendum Notice 
 
 

 

Sir/Madam, 
 
In reference to the published tender/NIQ on dated 10.08.2020 vide 
reference no. Eng-58/2020-21 to 63/2020-21 of the Engineering 
department, University of Calcutta, the  date of opening of the tender/NIQ 
has been changed due to Lockdown on 21.08.2020 in  West Bengal and the 
date of opening of tender/NIQ will be considered as on 24.08.2020 instead 
of 21.08.2020. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully 
Subhasish Sanyal 
University Engineer 
University of Calcutta  
 


